
Public Hearing Notice 

   Pembroke Planning & Zoning 

  

The Pembroke Planning and Zoning Commission will hold a public hearing 

February 1, 2024 at 6:30 p.m. in the Pembroke City Hall council chambers at 353 

N. Main Street, Pembroke, to take public input on the rezoning of Parcels 015-003-

01 and 015-003-02 off Georgia Highway 119 to Planned Unit Development. The 

Pembroke City Council will also hold a public hearing Feb. 12 at 7 p.m. at the 

above address to accept public input on the proposed rezoning and annexation.  

 

 

If you require special assistance to attend the public hearings, contact the city hall 

at (912) 653-4413 
 


